
From: Paul Marsh   
Sent: March-22-13 3:52 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Re: EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind 
 

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Oniario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 

Toronto, Ontario 

 

March 22, 2013 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind 

I am interested in the proceeding of the applications of EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-
2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind. 

I am requesting observer status for the above procedings.  I am also formally requesting that an 
oral hearing be held.  

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Marsh 
Observer status for: 
Paul Marsh 
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